
 

 

 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 
Bulletin #: I-2023-007 
 
 
Date:  June 6, 2023 
 
To:  Member Associations 

 
From:  Barry Petrachenko 
  Executive Director 
 
Copies:  Lavaughn Larson, Minor Director 
  Minor District Coordinators 
 
Subject: Clarification for C Coaches for Participation in District and Provincial 

Championships 

 
 
Please note the following clarification regarding certification standards for “C” coaches for participation 
in District and Provincial Championships.   
 
At the U15 level and above, C coaches must have completed: 
 

- FOCS #1 and FOCS#2, and 
 

- either Community Coach Ongoing Participation or Weekend #1 (in-person or hybrid) and, 
 

- both the MED course and on-line MED evaluation. 
 
The current requirements as listed on the SBBC website can be accessed at this link: 
  

https://www.softball.bc.ca/content/coach-training 
 
Questions regarding this information can be forwarded to Terri Boizard at tboizard@softball.bc.ca . 
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